
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE  

WEST CITIES POLICE COMMUNICATIONS 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the West Cities Police Communications Center, Joint Powers 
Authority, scheduled for Tuesday, February 17, 2009, is cancelled. 
 

FURTHER, a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the West Cities 
Police Communications Center, Joint Powers Authority is scheduled for Tuesday, 
February 17, 2009, at 3:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Barr 
Secretary to the Board of Directors 

 


